Calix Inc.

1035 N. McDowell Blvd, Petaluma, CA94954 U.5.A.

Confidential Letter

Date: 2022/6/2

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia MD 21046

Subject: Request for Confidentiality

FCCID : 2ABLK-GM2037

To Whom It May Concern:

Short Term Confidentiality

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, we hereby respectfully request short-term confidential
treatment of information accompanying this application as outlined below until 180 days after the Grant Date of
Equipment Authorization in order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing
of the device:

@ External Photos

@ Internal Photos

o Test Setup photos

Respectfully,

Applicant’s company name : Calix inc.

Applicant’s company address : 1035 N. McDowell Bivd. Petaluma, CA94954 U.S.A.
Signature

Name and Job Title :  Harish Bhakta / Manager Compliance Engineering
E-Mail : Harish.bhakta@calix.com

Tel 1 707-332-7467

Fax : 707-283-3155



